NEWSLETTER UPDATE
November 22, 2016

In an effort to conserve paper, all newsletters and class information will be posted through my webpage from here on out.  Please check the website weekly for updates and changes @  www.goddardsguppies.weebly.com.

I will also send quick updates, reminders, or important information through REMIND.  Please make sure you are signed up.

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support!
Mrs. Goddard
sgoddard@richmond.k12.mi.us
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